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TO: Inspections Department

FROM: Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator
DATE: February 3, 2005

RE: C. of O. for #89,91,93,95 Ridge Road, Units19-22,

Ocean Ridge Condominiums,
(CBL 335G008) (ID 2001-0002)

After visiting the site, I have the following comments:

Incomplete site work to be finished as part of PRUD site development.

#89 Ridge Road, Unit 19
#91 Ridge Road, Unit 20
#93 Ridge Road, Unit 21
#95 Ridge Road, Unit 22

Please contact me if you have any questions or comments.

Cc: Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager
Mike Nugent, Inspection Services Manager
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For the following units, I recommend issuing a permanent Certificate of Occupancy:




